

Phone Call to PJ Raleigh

Sept 11/78

416-863-7193

in line to signed

1. Told him to delete reference to ~~my~~ disposal of ~~Can~~ Armenia as I feel it is unlikely we'd take on their problems if Armenia is not solvable. Also pointed out I've already told them that we weren't interested in storing.
2. Discussed my calls w/ John Heit. PJR agrees that we should hold off on any publicity re Armenia until deal signed - not only to protect Koppers from ^{alarm} alarm by newspapers, but also to keep the public from getting ^{alarmed} alarmed about a transfer of Armenia that may never happen. Also feels it is important to keep the Territorial Govt informed. They should know before the public what we are doing.
3. PJR would still like to see the Koppers PR material not yet received.

On Subsequent

M